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Dear Sir, 

Notification of Change in Auditor 

 

Following a competitive tender process, the Board of Directors have resolved to appoint Deloitte 

Touche Tohmatsu (Deloitte) as Group Auditor of Webjet Limited.   

 

Brad Holman, Chairman of the Webjet Audit Committee said “our business has grown significantly in 

both complexity and geographic mix in recent years. A key determinant in the selection of Deloitte 

was their knowledge of our business and their global assurance network”.  He also said “the change 

of auditor would not lead to Webjet revisiting its technical accounting treatment of the Provision of 

Services Agreement with Thomas Cook, on the basis of its original construct, and that this had been 

confirmed with Deloitte as part of the tender process”.  

 

BDO Audit (SA) Pty Ltd (BDO) have applied for, and received ASIC consent to resign as the auditor of 

Webjet Limited. 

 

The decision to appoint Deloitte is subject to ratification by shareholders at the 2018 Annual General 

Meeting.   

 

The Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank BDO for their past assistance and 

services to the company. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Sheehy 

Company Secretary, Webjet Limited 


